
 
 
 
 

What an exciting week we have had in Reception! The children were fabulous in their Christmas show on 
Tuesday and really enjoyed being dressed up in their costumes. It was lovely to see so many of you at both 

performances supporting the children. Thank you coming and sharing the performances with us. 
On Thursday morning, we joined with Year 1 and Year 2 in the church and sang some songs from each 

year group’s Christmas performance. It was very special all coming together to sing our songs.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Next week in Reception... 

If you need to speak with us, you can catch us at the end of the school day or email the school office on 
admin2332@welearn365.com 

Have a lovely weekend! Miss Stanley, Mrs Vallins and the Reception Team. 

Maths:  
 

Next week in Maths, the children will be exploring 
3D shapes! They will be having a Christmas themed 
week of Maths, spotting different 3D shapes in our 
learning environment. How many shapes can your 

child spot and name at home and when you are out 
and about? 

Topic:  
 

Next week, the Christmas fun continues! We will be continuing our learning about ‘The Nativity’ in our Topic 
learning and exploring our Christmas themed environment.  

We have a pantomime coming into school on Tuesday for the children to enjoy and our Christmas lunch on 
Wednesday too! 

 

Phonics: 
 

Next week in Phonics, the children are practising all 
the sounds they have learnt this term and practising 

their letter formation. 
Please help the children to say a word e.g. cat and 

sound it out together. What sounds can they hear in 
the word? Can they write those sounds? 

 

Reception Weekly Round-Up! 
Friday 15th December 2023 

 

Dates for the diary: 
Book sharing afternoon - Monday 18th December @ 2.30pm - NEXT WEEK! 
Class parties - Thursday 21st December @ 1pm - NEXT WEEK! 
Break-up for Christmas holidays – Friday 22nd December @ 3pm - NEXT WEEK! 
Teacher training day (no children) - Monday 8th January 2024 
Back to school - Tuesday 9th January 2024 
 
 
 
 
    

   
 

 

Messages from Miss Stanley and Mrs Vallins: 
• Remember to log into ‘Seesaw’ to see photos of the children and what they have been up to this week! 
• If you have any spare pants (boys & girls), socks, tights, trousers, skirts or t-shirts that you can donate to our spare clothes 

box at school that would be amazing as we are running very low! 
• Please send your child into school with a spare change of clothes to have on their peg in a named bag so they can get 

changed if they get wet or cold. 
 
 
 
 
 
    

   
 

 
 


